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BPS Administration Building February Bulletin Board

Students at the Glendale and Big Sky Schools decorated the BPS Admin Building Bulletin
Board in February with their artwork and photos.  Ms. Show shared photos from Glendale taken
during the summer gardening season, Christmas tree decorating, Christmas Pizza Party, and
their I LOVE TO READ month celebration.  Student’s from Ms. Light’s 1st-3rd grade class made
the Heart Lady Bug Art as a class project early in the month of February.

I LOVE to READ Month

Students at Glendale and Big Sky Schools participated in I LOVE to READ month
during February.  Both schools used their Title 1A funds to purchase additional books to
enhance each school’s library.  Big Sky School students are also finishing their 2nd
novel study since January.  Students in grades 4th-8th have had the opportunity to read
Shiloh, Where the Red Fern Grows, or Julie of the Wolves during the second novel
study that began the first week of February.  Students are reading at different paces and
many students have the opportunity and time to read all three book selections from the
novel unit.

Upcoming Dates

SBAC ELA-March 21st-25th ELA
SBAC Math-March 28-April 1
Montana Science Assessment (MSA)-April 4-6
8th Grade Graduation-May 25th (9:00-Glendale & 11:00-Big Sky)


